
To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing to express my strong support for the expansion of the Carmel by the Sea Farmers
Market to include an additional day beyond Thursdays. While the Thursday market provides a
wonderful opportunity to access fresh local products, it unfortunately coincides with many work
schedules, making it difficult for a significant portion of the community to participate.

Many residents, myself included, have busy work schedules that extend into the afternoon or
evening on Thursdays. This limitation significantly hinders our ability to enjoy the benefits of the
market.

Adding an additional market day, such as a Saturday morning, would greatly increase
accessibility for working residents.This would allow more people to experience the market's
offerings and contribute to the vibrancy of the local scene.

I believe an additional market day would not only benefit residents but also vendors. By catering
to a wider audience,farmers and vendors would have the opportunity to expand their customer
base and potentially increase their sales.

I urge you to seriously consider the addition of a second market day. It would be a significant
step towards making local products more accessible to a wider range of residents and further
strengthen our community's connection to local agriculture and vendors.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Nicole Cromwell

Nicole Cromwell Gallery

www.nicolecromwellart.com

http://www.nicolecromwellart.com/

